
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2018 9:58:34 AM
Subject: Re: January 19

​I'm working on that. I think he'll need to be on the south end of Ocean Drive around 5pm. I'll confirm this 
week.


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 1:41 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: January 19 
 
Shouldn’t be a problem to find somewhere. I will work on… any particular part of MB?
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 1:40 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: January 19
 
​Hank, LG will be in MB on January the 19th, and he'd like to stop by a center or facility sometime between 
Noon and 4. Will that be possible? Thanks
 
DV
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